
If you are from rural Australia and planning 
to commence undergraduate studies in 
2019, the James Rapley Memorial 
Scholarship will be available to support you 
to study science or engineering at the 
University of Melbourne. 

The Scholarship was established in memory 
of James Rapley, who completed a Bachelor 
of Science and Bachelor of Engineering at 
the University of Melbourne in 2007. 

The scholarship is available as a fee 
remission to students entering residence at 
Janet Clarke Hall, St Hilda’s College, St 
Mary’s College or Medley Hall.

Living in a residential college provides you 
with a supportive academic network of 
friends and a safe place to live and learn, 
minutes from the University's Parkville 
campus. 

The James Rapley Memorial Scholarship is 
available to students from rural Australia 
who have experienced financial 
disadvantage, and who are likely to 
contribute actively to their community 
during their time in residence at College and 
beyond. 

The James Rapley Memorial Scholarship 
will provide support of approximately 
$12,000 each year for up to three years, 
assisting with the costs of living on campus 
and allowing the recipient to focus on 
completing their undergraduate degree. 

James Rapley Memorial 
Scholarship
 

  For more information, visit scholarships.unimelb.edu.au

James Rapley

Originally from Seymour, James 
spent the first three years of his 
studies living at Whitley College 
and was President of the Student 
Advisory Council in 2005.

James was known for his 
intelligence, passion for sports 
and active engagement in his 
community. He was committed 
to using his skills for the greater 
social good.

James had a successful career 
in software development, 
taking up a role at Groupon in 
2013 in the United States. He 
was in LA on his way home for 
Christmas when he was 
tragically killed while riding his 
bicycle. He is loved and dearly 
missed by family and friends.
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